
Call for expressions of interest: short research visit at the University of Groningen 
(Netherlands), in philosophy of work 
  
The project “The political philosophy of work – expanding our vision” (link *) invites 
expressions of interest by researchers who could contribute to the project’s aims as 
visiting researchers, spending 1-3 months in the Netherlands. Particular attention will be 
given to applications by researchers from the Global South who would not otherwise be 
able to come to Europe, and in this round we are particularly interested in hosting 
scholars from Asian or African countries. The call is open to anyone with a PhD in a 
relevant area of expertise (philosophy, but potentially also fields such as labor law, 
politics, sociology, etc.). Proposals that are related to the topics of “migration and work” 
and “indigenous philosophy and work” will be prioritized in this round.  
  
Researchers interested in participating in the project should send in the following 
materials: 
- a complete CV, 
- a short description of the contribution they would like to make to the project (1-2 

pages; short-listed candidates might be asked to expand this description), 
- a representative publication (article, book chapter, etc. – max. 20 pages), 
- a statement of their availability in terms of time and need for costs covered (the 

default is travel costs and accommodation; some other subsidies might be 
possible but unfortunately we cannot cover salary costs). 

 
These materials should be sent to Lisa Herzog (l.m.herzog@rug.nl). We will start 
reviewing applications after November 1, 2024. 
 
* In case this link does not work, go to https://www.rug.nl/sta^/l.m.herzog/project-
description.pdf  


